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I strongly oppose this bill.  Oregon families are having a hard enough time paying 

their bills, putting food on the table and affording gas to even get to work!!  We can't 

take any more!!!!!!!!!!!  NO MORE TAXES!!   You are making more people go hungry 

or become homeless!!  This is NOT good for Oregon Citizens!!  VOTE NO! 


